

705-745-5377 ex. 200 • www.kawarthafoodshare.com

January 26th, 2017

Carl Nabein Kids Against Hunger Canada P.O. Box 212 Peterborough, ON K9J 6Y8

Dear Carl,

On behalf of the Board of Directors of Kawartha Food Share, I would like to take this opportunity to formally thank you for once again donating Kids Against Hunger food packages to Kawartha Food Share in April 2016. I am pleased to report we received over 27,000 lbs. of nutritious food, or approximately 130,000 meals!

We very much appreciate the continued support offered by Kids Against Hunger and your 1 Million Meals initiative. Without this generosity and on-going support it would truly be impossible for us to reach out to over 8,100 people a month who are in need. Your contribution also benefits our student nutrition programs that feed 18,000 children daily and serve over 158,000 meals in area schools each and every month. With your support we are truly changing lives and feeding tomorrow's minds.

Our foodbanks have received such positive feedback from their clients regarding how easy to prepare these meals are. It allows the less fortunate in our community who do not necessarily have the means or facilities to prepare meals the opportunity to eat something nutritious!

Please pass on my appreciation to everyone who helped in the packaging process with our thanks for all the good work you do.

Sincerely,

Ashlee Aitken General Manag

shile Aither